
                                            
 

 

Federal Agency Card Collections 
Card Payment networks Suspending Russian Operations in Light of The Conflict 

in Ukraine 
 
Due to the current conflict in Ukraine, and as reported in the press, card transactions 
initiated with a Russian-issued card will be declined and cannot be used to pay federal 
agencies through Treasury.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the following: 
 
For agency inquiries, please contact  CardAcquiringService@fiscal.treasury.gov 
For media inquiries, please contact Media.Relations@fiscal.treasury.gov 
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